
Daren Ruhr, Dardenne Prairie, MO.
If service is disrupted in my area those residents who rely on natural gas to 
heat their homes, heat water, cook, or dry their clothes using natural gas 
appliances will be severely impacted, my household included. There will not 
be enough time to convert house wiring and appliances to electric as well as 
the high cost related to doing so. This will most likely result in the deaths 
of innocent people who cannot afford to make the costly change or force them 
out of their homes. Also, the electrical grid/infrastructure in our area is 
also not yet capable of the increased demand for electric power and will need 
time to be upgraded in order to do so. The closing of this pipeline would be 
foolish, reckless, and honestly dangerous to the coverage area population.  
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